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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING- Aggressive Solicitation 

City of Fortuna 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, April 18, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. or as soon 

thereafter as possible, the Fortuna City Council will hold a public hearing at 621 11th Street, 
Fortuna, California in the City Hall Council Chamber for the following purpose: 

TO CONSIDER A PROPOSED ORDINANCE TO ADD CHAPTER 9.28; AGGRESSIVE 

SOLICITATION, TO TITLE 9: PUBLIC PEACE, MORALS AND WELFARE; OF THE CITY OF 
FORTUNA MUNICIPAL CODE TO PROHIBIT AGGRESSIVE AND INTRUSIVE SOLICITATION 

All interested persons are invited to appear at this time and place specified above to give 

oral or written testimony in regards to this matter. Written comments may be forwarded to 
the City Clerk at 621 11th Street, Fortuna, California, 95540. 

Further information on the above items may be obtained or viewed at City Hall or on the 
City’s Website (www.friendlyfortuna.com), or by telephone (707) 725-7600.  

 


